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Dear Bradfordville families 
 

It has been an absolute delight to return to Bradfordville PS. I was Assistant Principal here from 

2001-2014 when I left to become Principal of Goulburn East. For the next few weeks I will be           

relieving at Bradfordville while the next substantive principal is selected and I anticipate that the 

outcome of this process will be communicated to the school community within the next two or 

three weeks. 
 

We have certainly had a challenging start to this term with illness and leave but I would like to 

thank every member of staff for their support and willingness to be flexible as we have                    

navigated our way through the early weeks of Term 2. 
 

I have been very busy getting to know the students, seeing them working in their classrooms 

and enjoying their time in the playground with their friends. To the students, thank you for      

making me feel so welcome. I am looking forward to my next few weeks here. 
 

Kind regards 

Charmian Cribb 





 



BPS - BRADDY PROMOTING SUCCESS  
BEHAVIOUR MATRIX 

 

The BPS team would like to thank the school community for their input into selecting our 
core expectations of Respect, Responsibility and Excellence. The staff have been working 
hard throughout last term to put together our new behaviour matrix which outlines all the 
expected behaviours across all areas at Bradfordville Public School. These expectations 
will be displayed around the school, taught explicitly to all students and ensure consistent 

languages and approaches are present across K-6.  





 





 

REORDER  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

  

Please find below, a list of all the sports/special photographs 

available. 

These can be viewed and ordered online at 

www.theschoolphotographer.com.au 

using the Online Order Code below: 

21S2315EL44B 

The photo prices are: $18.00 each, 2 for $34.00, 3 for $46.00,       

4 for $58.00 or 5 for $70.00 

Any additional photographs are $10.00 each. This discount is  

only available per family order. 

The photos will be available to view and purchase             

ONLINE ONLY 

 

 

 

Name of Group Name of Group 

House Captains Kindergarten 

Library  Monitors SRC 

Student Leaders  

 

 

DUE BACK TO SCHOOL MONDAY 10 MAY 2021 


